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December 13, 2022 


The Louisa County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at the Supervisors office. The meeting was called to order at 8:30 a.m. by Brad Quigley, Chairman. The following Board members were present: Chris Ball, Randy Griffin, by phone. Also, present Shawn Maine, Randy Schlutz, and Jim Keldgord.  Board members voting “AYE” unless otherwise noted. 
Pledge of Allegiance

Motion Ball, seconded by Griffin to approve the agenda for December 13, 2022
Motion Griffin, seconded by Ball to approve the minutes for December 6, 2022

For meetings attended, Quigley had conversations regarding the blinds and window coverings being installed this week at the courthouse. Griffin said that he spoke with Smith at Public Health regarding the board noticing mileage going through the claims for her department. Smith said that one of the vehicles was in the shop, and the part was on back order and that was the cause for the mileage.

For public input Kathy Vance was present to give an update on the Fairview Church renovation. The church itself belongs to the Louisa Hometown Pride, while the cemetery is still under the Township.

There were no payroll changes to review.

Adam Shutt, County Engineer gave the weekly update for the Secondary Roads Department. 


Motion Griffin, seconded Ball to open Public Hearing at 9:15 a.m. for the 2nd Consideration of EMS as Essential Service for Louisa County.

Motion Ball, seconded by Griffin to close the Public Hearing at 9:30 a.m.

Adam Caudle gave the monthly update for Veterans Affairs.

Motion Griffin, seconded by Ball to appoint Doug Boyer as a Supervisor Representative to the Compensation Board.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 9:50 a.m.


______________________________   
   _____________________________​​__
Sandi Sturgell, Louisa County Auditor
   Brad Quigley, Chairman of the Board
